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Gordon Holland 
Transport Manager 
Roads Department 
The Moray Council 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
24th June 2007  
 
Dear Mr Holland 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 18th July responding to my letter dated 5th 
June.  I will contact Grampian Police as you suggest when motor bikes use 
the path in the future. 
 
Meanwhile, I would be grateful if could explain why, if Walkers Crescent is 
a private unadopted road, that Moray Council erected walkway signs on 
the Crescent without consultation with the residents. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Moira Gillespie 
 
 
cc  Councillor Ross, Moray Council 
   


